



Total Sunshine, Incorporated Fourth Annual Rewards Ceremony

June 21, 2012



As Mayor of the District of Columbia, it is my pleasure to extend congratulations to Total Sunshine, Incorporated on the occasion of your Fourth Annual Rewards Ceremony.

This annual event recognizes all the valedictorians and salutatorians in DC Public and Charter Schools. Total Sunshine, Incorporated has been an advocate for educating and reaching out to our youth through its various programs that help transform and enhance their quality of life. I thank you for your dedication and commitment that help benefit our students.



On behalf of the residents of the District of Columbia, you have my best wishes for an enjoyable and memorable event.



Vincent C. Gray

Mayor, District of Columbia









## Congratulations-

Total Sunshine, Incorporated
Fifth Annual Rewards Ceremony

June 20, 2013

As Mayor of the District of Columbia, it is my pleasure to extend congratulations to Total Sunshine, Incorporated on the occasion of your Fifth Annual Rewards Ceremony.

This annual event recognizes all the valedictorians and salutatorians in DC Public and Charter Schools. Total Sunshine, Incorporated has been an advocate for educating and reaching out to our youth through various programs that help transform and enhance their quality of life. I thank you for the dedication and commitment you exhibit that help benefit our students.

On behalf of the residents of the District of Columbia, you have my best wishes for an enjoyable and memorable event.

Vincent C. Gray

Mayor, District of Columbia





Sixth Annual Rewards Ceremony

June 19, 2014

As Mayor of the District of Columbia, it is my pleasure to extend congratulations to Total Sunshine, Incorporated on the occasion of your Sixth Annual Rewards Ceremony.



This annual event recognizes all the valedictorians and salutatorians in DC Public and Charter Schools. Total Sunshine, Incorporated has been an advocate for educating and reaching out to our youth through various programs that help transform and enhance their quality of life. I thank you for the dedication and commitment you exhibit that help benefit our students.

On behalf of the residents of the District of Columbia, you have my best wishes for an enjoyable and memorable event.

Mayor, District of Columbia



## COUNCIL OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

## THE JOHN A. WILSON BUILDING 1350 PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE, NW WASHINGTON, D.C. 20004

VINCENT C. GRAY Ward 7 Councilmember Chair, Committee on Health

Committee Member
Business and Economic Development
Finance and Revenue
Judiciary and Public Safety

Total Sunshine, Inc. 2500 Martin Luther King Avenue SE Washington, DC 20020

Dear Ms. Holmes,

It is my pleasure to congratulate student participants of the 10<sup>th</sup> Annual School Grade Rewards Ceremony on June 14, 2018, sponsored by Total Sunshine Inc. I also extend a special commendation to the valedictorians and salutatorians of the Class of 2018.

The accomplishments of these students are a demonstration of their hard-work. It is also a testament to the positive adults in their lives who continue to encourage, assist and inspire them.

Improving education along with advancing health and wellness of youth in the District are among my top priorities as Ward 7 Councilmember and Chair of the Committee on Health. I applaud the graduates, as well as their teachers, parents, guardians, and community members who have helped them reach their educational goals and vigorously pursue their aspirations. I wish you continued success with your Annual School Grade Rewards Ceremony. May you continue to be a bright light in the lives of the students across the District.

Sincerely,

Vincent C. Gray

Ward 7 Councilmember

Chair of the Committee on Health